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I strongly oppose SB210 and urge you to vote against this bill. Voting by mail is a 

point of pride for those of us who live in Oregon, because it has increased voter 

participation and engagement. Our mail in voting system has shown the way to 

increase voter turnout, and has been copied by many other states. Only those who 

wish to suppress voter participation want to do away with mail in voting. There is 

absolutely no evidence that mail in voting is more prone to voting fraud than in 

person voting. Please vote against SB210.  


